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Dear Friends and Members:

Enclosed please find the new set of glass slides for AMR Seminar #70. Just a reminder that the comments to the
previous cases (AMR #69) as well as the case histories and pertinent images for this submission will be on the
official AMR web page at http://www.amr-seminar.org.

We request all members submit their comments for AMR #70 by the end of April, 2017. The deadline for
submission of cases for the next seminar (AMR #71) is the same. As a reminder, we do request fifty-five (55) H&E
slides sent with your submission. We do appreciate the extra effort that has been made in packaging your slides
as the number of damaged/broken slides has decreased. | would also like to add as a reminder that we will not
accept slides carrying plastic coverslips. The plastic coverslips dry out after a few years and detach carrying the
tissues with it. Please make sure that all slides submitted for the club are coverslipped with glass. Kindly visit the
AMR web page for additional submission instructions.

The following members are due to submit cases for the next seminar:

Abbas Agaimy Cyril Fisher Michal Michal Fredrik Petersson
Carlos Bacchi Andrew Folpe Markku Miettinen Murray Resnick
Ofer Ben-Itzhak Jeronimo Forteza Vila | Cesar Moran Bruce Wenig
Gerald Berry Ondra Hes Vania Nose Ady Yosepovich
Hugo Dominguez-Malagén | Jason Hornick Kyle Perry

It is with great sadness that | have to announce that three of our longstanding members, Thomas Colby, Giovanni
Falconieri and Janez Lamovec have decided to retire from the club. We sincerely thank them for their
contributions and wish them all the best in their retirement. We hope they will continue to participate in the Club
by joining us for our international symposiums sponsored by the Club. It is also with a heavy heart that | would
like to communicate that one of our members, Dr. James Strauchen from the Mount Sinai Medical Center in New
York has passed away this year. Dr. Strauchen was a longstanding member of our club and will be greatly missed.
He was an experienced general surgical pathologist and an internationally respected and recognized
hematopathologist who contributed significantly to the education of hundreds of residents and who greatly
enhanced the experience of the members of our club through his comments and contributions. He will be greatly
missed.

Please continue to mail your cases and comments to the attention of my assistant, Debbie Roeder. Her e-mail
address is: droeder@mcw.edu. | hope you will enjoy the enclosed cases and | look forward to hearing from you
soon.

Sincerely yours,

Saul fa@tfeﬁ, M0

Saul Suster, M.D.

Department of Pathology, The Medical College of Wisconsin, Wisconsin Diagnostic Laboratory Building, Room 226, 9200 West Wisconsin Avenue,
Milwaukee, WI 53226 Phone: (414) 805-6986 ~ FAX (414) 805-6938 ~ E-Mail: ssuster@mcw.edu or droeder@mcw.edu

AMR Website: http://www.amr-seminar.org
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